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Dear Burtoru 

This will ackno,tledge m.nd trumk you for 
your le,tter o,f ree&nt date, relative to th,e Indian 
situation in our State. • 

I 'W&$ delighted to have the tentative pro• 
poae.l you submitted. Thank you so very, very much. 
I am tating this up with the Indian Bureau ~nd you 
vill be hearing fr~m me again., 

Sincerely, 
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